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June 15, 2016 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   Directors of Social Services, Public Health and Mental Health 

 

FROM:  Dominick D’Erasmo, M.A. 

  Local Government Program Team 

 

SUBJECT:  New e-mail address for local gov’t classification actions 

 

 

In order to streamline the local government classification process, we have created a new e-mail 

account specifically for classification requests.  Beginning today, June 15, 2016, you may send 

all classification requests (for both new positions and reclassifications) to the following e-mail 

address: LocalGov@nc.gov 

 

If you have previously submitted a classification request to our office and have not received a 

decision- please re-send the request to the new e-mail address: LocalGov@nc.gov 

 

Please contact the HR Consultant assigned to your agency if you have any questions regarding 

the classification process. 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:  Local Directors of Social Services 

Local Directors of Public Health 

Local Directors of Mental Health 
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